
 

 

 

 
June 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 11 PROM 2025 

 
As informed earlier this year, prom will take place at Lumley Castle, on Thursday 26th 
June 2025. Your child has been awarded a place due to their hard work, attendance 
and attitude towards learning, which has been secured via payment. Below I have re-
capped the details of this year’s Prom, as outlined in a letter sent earlier this year. 
 

- All students are to attend the venue via transport provided by Jarrow School. 
- Transport will be leaving Jarrow School at 6pm prompt. 
- Transport will arrive back at Jarrow School for 11:30pm.  
- All students must travel back via transport provided by Jarrow School. 
- Students will receive a welcome mocktail on arrival and evening meal. There is 

a bar to purchase soft drinks should they wish.  
 
We hope that your child is still able to attend, as it is the perfect way to celebrate their 
time at Jarrow School and reward them for their hard work and effort over the past 5 
years. Parents / Carers are welcome to attend Jarrow School with their child prior to 
the coaches leaving.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Please be aware you will receive an email, following this letter, with a consent form 
which MUST be complete for your child to attend.  
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mr M Connolly 

Head of Year 11  

 


